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Jane Thrift, of DENMAN NSW, made the following
submission on the project:

Manqoola Mine - Modifi tion 6 Extraction Rate
Increase
t¿

Objects to this project

Re: 06 0014Mod6
In relation to the above modification we object on the following grounds namely;
Water. Our household tank water supply has been adversely affected by fallout from
the mine and is totally unusuable, Dust. We continually have dust problems and with
the modification this will increase significantly with consequences to our health,
respiratory complaints, asthma and heaven forbid perhaps the likelihood of
pulmonary fibrosis. Noise and Lighting. With the onset of an onsite mobile gravel
crushing plant we will be subjected to more noise extra lighting coupling with the
minor modifications to the washery and extra trains on the rail loop continual noise
night and day and noise inversion we have diminished lifestyle, health and quality
living. With the waste through the pipeline to the Hunter River this just will add to an
already polluted river system and will be detrimental to industry relying on the
Hunter River for their livelihoods. This should not even be enteftained by the
Planning Department. Farmers and Residents rely upon the competency of your
Department to safeguard our farms, livelihoods and Cities and Towns which depend
on the Hunter River,
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